
 

 

High School Field Trip Requests 
Board Meeting:  27, 2012 

 
 
 
 
Gulf Breeze High School 
 
Neal McLeod, band director at GBHS, has requested permission to take the 
GBHS Band to Southeastern States Marching Festival in Troy AL on 
Saturday, October 6, 2012. 
 
Lt. Col. Landfair, teacher at GBHS, has requested permission to take the 
ROTC from GBHS to Fairhope AL to a team building activity at Camp 
Beckwith.  The trip is planned for Thursday after school on October 11 
through Friday October 12, 2012. 
 
Stephen Stanquist, teacher at GBHS, has requested permission to take the 
GBHS Debate team to Gainesville FL to the University of FL to compete in 
the Blue Key Speech and Debate Tournament.  The trip is October 25-28, 
2012.  
 
Neal McLeod, band director at GBHS, has requested permission to take the 
GBHS Band to Enterprise AL to participate in the Southland Bank Classic on 
Saturday, October 27, 2012. 
 
Mrs. Timmons, Drama Teacher at GBHS, has requested permission to take 
the GBHS Drama dept to Gainesville, FL to participate in The Florida 
Theatre Conference Festival.  The trip is October 23-27, 2012. 
 
Mrs. Timmons, Drama Teacher at GBHS, has requested permission to take 
the GBHS Drama dept to Niceville, FL to participate in the District Drama 
Competition.  The trip is Jan 3-5, 2013. 
 
Mrs. Timmons, Drama Teacher at GBHS, has requested permission to take 
the GBHS Drama dept to Louisville, KY to participate in the Southeastern 
Theatre Conference.  The trip is March 6-9, 2013. 
 



 

 

 
 
 
Jay High School 
 
C Pettis, band director at JHS, has requested permission to take the JHS 
Varsity Band to Troy University in Troy AL on Saturday, October 6, 2012. 
 
C. Pettis, band director at JHS, has requested permission to take 
the JHS marching band to Little Big Horn Marching Band Camp in 
Opp AL on October 20, 2012. 
 
 
 
Milton High School 
 
Lcdr. Jeff Dyer, Senior Naval Science Instructor at MHS, has requested 
permission to take the male cadets from the MHS NJROTC to the USS 
Alabama in Mobile Al on October 17-18, 2012.  
 
Lcdr. Jeff Dyer, Senior Naval Science Instructor at MHS, has requested 
permission to take the female cadets from the MHS NJROTC to the USS 
Alabama in Mobile Al on October 18-19, 2012.  
 
 
Navarre High School 
 
Dean Barrow, band director at NHS, has requested permission to take the 
NHS Band to Troy University in Troy AL to compete in a marching festival 
on October 6, 2012. 
 
Dean Barrow, band director at NHS, has requested permission to take the 
NHS Band to Enterprise AL to compete in the Southland Band Classic on 
October 27, 2012. 
 
Master Chief Ethridge, Naval Science Instructor at NHS, has requested 
permission to take the NJROTC Cadets to Tulane University in New Orleans 



 

 

LA to participate in the Battle of New Orleans Drill Meet on November 16-
17, 2012. 
 
Jan Savage, drama teacher at NHS, has requested permission to take the 
NHS Drama Classes to Montgomery AL to attend the Alabama Shakespeare 
Festival performance of McBeth .  the trip is Thursday, Jan. 24, 2013. 
 
 
Pace High School 
 
Coach Martin, coach and driver for the PHS boy’s and girl’s cross country 
teams, has requested permission to take the PHS cross country teams to 
compete in the Bay Invitational in Panama City FL on October 5-6, 2012. 
 
Coach Martin, coach and driver for the PHS boy’s and girl’s cross country 
teams, has requested permission to take the PHS cross country teams to 
compete in the Panhandle Championship in Marianna FL.  The meet is 
October 20, 2012. 
 
Valerie Wright, Drama Director and teacher at PHS, has requested 
permission to take the PHS Drama dept to Niceville FL to NWFSC to 
participate in district competition.  The dates are Jan 4-5, 2013. 
 
Valerie Wright, Drama Director and teacher at PHS, has requested 
permission to take the PHS Drama dept to Tampa FL to compete in the Fl 
State Thespian Festival.  The trip is March 19-24, 2013. 
 
Kevin Ricks, head JV baseball coach at PHS, has requested permission to 
take the PHS JV and 9th grade baseball teams to Tallahassee, FL on March 
1-2, 2013. 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
             
  
 
 
 


